
Attachment 2  

From: H.bye <h.bye@hbyeconstruction.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2022 4:28 PM 
To: Paul Hausler <Paul.Hausler@rjburnside.com> 
Cc: Dave Milliner <dmilliner@southgate.ca> 
Subject: FW: Wilder Lake Infrastructure Costing - Southgate signed 
 
Harry/Dave 
 
We are receipt of the most recent drawings that we understand were issued to the MECP for 
review/approval. 
 
I have reviewed the drawings and they generally address the concerns that we had for the second 
submission.  
 
There are still a few outstanding items as noted on the attached Comment Form but these should not 
effect the development/issuance of the Pre-servicing Agreement. 
 
If you have any further questions or concerns please contact. 
 
Thanks 
 

Paul Hausler 
Senior Project Manager   R.J. Burnside & Associates Limited┃www.rjburnside.com 

Office: +1 800-265-9662  Direct: +1 705-797-4289 
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